
 

 

STOCK EXCHANGE OF MAURITIUS 

Communique 
 

The Stock Exchange of Mauritius Ltd wishes to 

inform its stakeholders and the public at large that 

its Chief Executive, Mr. Sunil Benimadhu, will reach 

retirement age on 27 February 2025. The Board of 

the Stock Exchange of Mauritius has decided to 

reappoint Mr. Benimadhu as Chief Executive on a 

contractual basis for a period of up to two years, 

starting 1 April 2025. 
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